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LETTER OF CONGRATULATION 
From Rennes School of Business, France 

                                                                    
Dear President and Dear friends of Shandong University, 

  
On behalf of Rennes School of Business, France, I take great pleasure in congratulating staff, 
students, and alumni of Shandong University on this upcoming 120th anniversary celebration.  
 
Rennes School of Business France and Shandong University has established cooperation since 
2016 to facilitate faculty and students’ international mobility and academic exchange between 
China and France. The friendship between Shandong University and Rennes School of Business 
is reinforced as Shandong Province is twinned with our region Brittany in France, and Jinan is 
the sister city of Rennes. 
 
I would like to express my deep appreciation to the President, and the colleagues of Shandong 
University for their great support on our cooperative programmes and their contribution to 
internationalisation of higher education. As one of the most international top School of 
Management in Europe, Rennes School of Business will continue to innovate to provide high-
quality cooperative programmes to our partner universities in the world.  
 
We wish you a very successful 120th Anniversary celebration and cheer up for our friendship. 
 
I will be very pleased to welcome you soon in Rennes, France and will have the great pleasure 
to visit you in Shandong.  

  
Best Regards,  
 
Dr. Thomas FROEHLICHER 
 
 
 
Dean and General Director 
 
Rennes School of Business 
 


